
From: Pat Gayle-Gordon
To: John Lindgren
Cc: Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Seas streets
Date: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 9:29:53 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ann Jackson <acblj33480@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 9:22 AM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Danielle Hickox Moore
<DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bobbie Lindsay <BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman
<MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Julie Araskog <jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Gail Coniglio
<GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>; Lew Crampton
<lcrampton@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Kirk Blouin <KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Seas streets

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

To the Mayor, Town Council and town staff,

I am writing in regards to the proposed designation of the Seas streets as an historic district as I cannot be at the
Town Council meeting tomorrow.

I have owned my house on Seaview Avenue for over 42 years. I have seen houses torn down and new ones built. On
older houses I have seen historic details demolished in the name of energy efficiency and modernizing. There is very
little of historic value left on the ocean block of Seaview. Creating this historic district on the Seas streets places an
unnecessary burden on the residents. Furthermore it appears that it is proposed by a committee of non- residents and
apartment dwellers, not house owners or even residents of the impacted area. Shame on them!

Please ignore this proposal by the Landmarks Commission and leave us in peace on the Seas streets.

Thank you,

Ann Biggs Jackson
135 Seaview Ave.
Palm Beach

Sent from my iPhone
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